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LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 18 NOVEMBER 2014

REFERENCE FROM CABINET – 16 OCTOBER 2014

<AI1>
48. Petitions  

RESOLVED:  To note that 

(1) petition below was received and referred to the Corporate Director of Environment and Enterprise and the Portfolio Holder for Environment, Crime and Community Safety for consideration;

(2) in relation to petition below, in accordance with the Petition Scheme, the petition, once validated, be also referred to the Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Petition:  Cambridge Road Car Park – North Harrow – Councillor Janet Mote presented a petition signed by 1,359 people with the following terms: 

“We, the undersigned, call on Harrow Council to consider changing the Status at Cambridge Car Park from District to Local and therefore reduce the charge from 80p to 20p for the first hour”.

FOR CONSIDERATION

Background Documents:

Draft minutes of the Cabinet – 16 October 2014

Council’s Constitution – Petition Scheme

Contact Officer:

Daksha Ghelani, Senior Democratic Services Officer

Tel: 020 8424 1881

Email: daksha.ghelani@harrow.gov.uk
</TRAILER_SECTION>
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